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Swimming Pool Adjustment Policy 
 

It is the policy of the Town of Nutter Fort to adjust sewer bills one (1) time each calendar year when a 
customer fills a swimming pool/hot tub. 
 
To be eligible for an adjustment, the following conditions must be met: 
 

• Contact Town Hall at least five (5) business days prior to filling the swimming pool/hot tub 

• Customer must request and complete a “Swimming Pool Adjustment Form” 

• Only applies if the water is not discharged into the sanitary sewer 

• Public Works personnel must inspect and verify dimensions and discharge of the pool/hot tub 

• Pool/hot tub must be of a stationary design with a means of filtration 

• Only one (1) filling/partial filling will be credited per calendar year 

• Customer account balance must be current (no past due balances) 
 
This updated policy, effective July 27, 2022, duly adopted by a quorum vote at the regularly scheduled 
Council Meeting of the Town of Nutter Fort held July 26, 2022. 
 
 
 
 
______________________________ 
Sam Maxson, Mayor 
 
 
 
______________________________ 
Rezin Hudkins, Recorder 
 
 
 
***Original policy effective July 13, 2022 
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